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It's hard to believe that we are already four weeks into the half term. Today, children from 
Wrens and Doves had their second bikeability session and are already improving their skills 
on balance bikes. It is great to see some many smiles on their faces as they are riding 
around the playground. In fact, smiles have filled the school this week as usual thanks to 
the creative learning that is going on - I've seen some lovely art work in Puffins and seen 
Doves using iPads to code.   

As per my letter earlier in the week, school will be open on Wednesday 1st February despite 
the industrial action due to take place. I will keep you updated about future dates in due 
course. In the meantime, have a safe and restful weekend.   

Mr Matt Davies 

 

Class focus of the week— Doves 
 
Doves have continued extending their knowledge of colour mixing by using paint to print 
this week. They used the primary and secondary colours to print pictures with Lego, cotton 
reels and buttons. Some children even overlapped their printing or used a base plate to 
create a more complex printing block such as their name.  
 
 
 

PSA news and updates 
 

Monday 20th March—film night. Peter Rabbit 2. £5 per child. Book and pay at school office.  
 
The PSA are kindly asking for donations of Easter egg donations for the children's Easter 
raffle and any raffle prizes. Please bring into the school office.  
 
There will be an upcoming jumble sale in the village hall (date to be confirmed). This is to 
raise funds towards new equipment in the front playground. If anybody has any good quality 
jumble they can donate, please bring into the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued and ongoing support! 
 



 
 
 

 
 
3rd February—Reception and Year 1 balanceability 
3rd February—Cross country race Landrake Motox 
10th February—Last day of term 
13th—17th February—Half term 
20th February—Children return to school 
21st February—Reception and Year 6 national measurement programme checks 
3rd March—Cross country race Bake Lakes 
8th March—Songfest 
10th March—Cross country Landrake run 
20th March—Class photographs 
29th March—Whole school trip to Paignton Zoo 
31st March—Last day of term 
3rd—14th April—Easter holiday 
17th April—Children return to school 
1st May—Bank holiday. School closed 
8th May—Bank holiday. School closed 
26th May—Last day of term 
29th May—2nd June—Half term 
5th June—Children return to school 
9th and 12th June—INSET days. School closed 
3rd—7th July—Year 6 residential to Barton Hall 
21st July—last day of term 
24th and 25th July—INSET days. School closed 

Attendance 
 

Wrens 91.82% Doves  90.69%  Puffins  92.31%  Buzzards  92.67% 
 
Whole school 91.87% 

This is a FREE Online Safety Webinar for Parents of Primary-Aged Children. 
 
The event takes place on: 
Thursday February 9th at 1900hrs (UK) 
 
Webinar Access Link 
 
Viewing is through YouTube, no login required, simply click the link (shared above) on Thursday    
evening at 7pm.  

https://natterhub.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=37494cc79a0d13c7d8e7bf04b&id=d576690aff&e=e44e89dd88
https://natterhub.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=37494cc79a0d13c7d8e7bf04b&id=6031b1558f&e=e44e89dd88
https://natterhub.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=37494cc79a0d13c7d8e7bf04b&id=5744aabbff&e=e44e89dd88

